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Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) Update  

SENDCo Surgery 
Just a reminder that we run a SENDCo surgery once a half term. This is an opportunity for you to 
discuss any concerns you have about your child’s progress or development. Please be aware that SEND 
does not just relate to learning development or physical disabilities but also to social, emotional and 
mental health difficulties too. The next SENDCo surgery is on Wednesday 6th April. If you would like 
to book an appointment, please contact me directly on s.clarke@kempshott-inf.hants.sch.uk. 
 
‘Nurturing Neurodiversity’ Support Group 
It was lovely to see some of you at our first parent support group a few weeks ago. Everyone who 
attended shared how positive they found it. This group is aimed at parents of children who are 
neurodivergent (autistic/have ADHD/are dyslexic/have sensory processing differences etc.) and is an 
informal chat…with tea and biscuits!! Our next meeting will be on Friday 29th April at 9am. If you 
are a parent of child who is neurodivergent/you suspect may be neurodivergent and would like to 
join us, please let me know at s.clarke@kempshott-inf.hants.sch.uk so that I can make sure we have 
enough biscuits! 
 
Mrs Clarke 

SENDCo 
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